
 
 

 

 
 

 

Circular 
PCOR/2020-21/C01         Date: 06.06.2020 

                 

Dear Parent, 

Assalaamualaikum, 

 

Hope you are safe and doing well.                                                                                                                        

It was notified earlier vide circular dated 05-Feb-2020 that the school uniform for classes  

I to X will be changed with the new academic year, 2020-21.                                                                                                   

However, the decision is being kept on hold considering the constraints caused by the 

pandemic.                                                                                                               

Thus the uniform will remain unchanged during the current academic year (2020-21).                             

It may also be noted that regular classes will resume only after getting clear instructions 

from the Directorate of Education and from Central Board of Secondary Education.                                            

Till then the effective mode of online classes will continue.    

  

    Principal 

     Distribution. 

     All parents. 
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